
   

 

This week’s attendance is 97.1%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y2 99.6% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

      
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

17.5.24 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
First and foremost a huge well done to all of our Y6 children 
who completed their SATs tests this week.  Each and every 
day they turned up for their SATs breakfast (see top left), had 
a hearty meal and got themselves ready and prepared – we 
were all really proud of them!  Thank you to the fantastic 
Kitchen Team for making this happen, it was much 

appreciated 😊 
 
Middle left children in Y1 have been making the most of yet 
more new resources in their continuous provision areas.  
This time they were making a pirate ship!  A bit of warm 
weather didn’t go amiss either. 
 
Bottom left children in Y5 were using their iPads to interact 
with some AR mats to learn all about the human body.  All 
children in Y3 to Y6 have their own device (Samsung or iPad) 
and it really adds something to the lesson. 
 
In other news, next week we will be recognising Mental 
Health Awareness Week! The theme this year is ‘Get 
Moving’.  It is an important time to raise awareness and 
promote good mental health.  As we have been super busy 
with SATs and other things this week we decided to move it 
ahead.  Ask your child what activities they have been doing 
in class. 
 
And finally, two things, please complete the Markeaton Car 
Boot questionnaire if you are interested in having a pitch.  
We are planning to use the school grounds but we need to 
know if there is enough interest out there.  Also, some 
parents/carers have asked why some tweets show more for 
some classes than others.  I can assure you that plenty of 
tweets are being uploaded but for some reason they are slow 
to reach the website.  Our tech team is looking into it. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 


